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Calico Resources USA Corp. 
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Re:  Grassy Mountain – Baseline Data – Aquatic Resources 

(Sent via e-mail to nancy@paramountnevada.com and US Mail - return receipt requested) 

Dear Ms. Wolverson: 

DOGAMI has concluded its comprehensive review of the Calico-Grassy Mountain Aquatic Resources 
baseline data reporting generated and submitted by the company to the State.  As you know, previous 
editions of the Baseline Data Report (BDR) required revision.   

On August 24, 2018, DOGAMI received the revised BDR for Aquatic Resources for the proposed 
Calico Resources mine in Malheur County.  Aquatic Resources was included in the Environmental 
Baseline Study Work Plans dated September 22, 2017, approved with conditions by the State through 
the Technical Review Team in December 2017.   

Subject to the disclaimer below, the study appears to be consistent with, and satisfy the requirements of, 
the applicable provisions in the work plans.  The most recent reviews by ODFW, DEQ, DSL and 
DOGAMI confirm the Aquatic Resources Baseline Report revised August 2018 is accepted. 

Thank you for your patience as our agency partners have conducted their reviews. 

Sincerely,  

Randy Jones 
Chemical Process Mining Coordinator 
Oregon Department of Geology and Mineral Industries 

cc: Richard DeLong, EM Strategies 
Calico Technical Review Team 
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